Spedeworth Motorsports are delighted to announce another major sponsorship
deal! Mark Butler of Spedeworth has successfully negotiated a multi-year deal
with long-standing supporters of short-oval racing, Kent Cams; that will see
the turnstile bend at Foxhall Stadium, Ipswich renamed as the Kent Cams
Bend.

Kent Cams have a long standing relationship with short-oval motorsport,
particularly with the historic venue at Foxhall Stadium, and Spedeworth
Motorsports are delighted to announce this deal which will see this relationship
continue to flourish for years to come. Race-goers will instantly recognise the
Kent Cams Bend following the installation of major signage to emphasise the
brand that has over 30 years of experience in the industry. This signage will
ensure that Kent Cams receive a great deal of coverage in oval-racing
publications as well as on Sky Sports as part of the 2012 C.P. Dynes National
Hot Rod Championship of the World — and any subsequent TV coverage.

This deal represents a significant investment from Kent Cams and we would
like to thank them, and all of our other Spedeworth Partners for their
continued support.




